
 

 

 

 

 

Hays County Emergency Services District #5 
210 W. Moore St. 
Kyle, TX  78640 
Ph: (512) 268-3131    
Fax: (512) 268-6162 
www.kylefire.com 
 

October 6, 2017 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

  Regarding the proposed Zoning for RV usage on Dacy Lane, there are life safety concerns. This 

area is a downstream drainage from the apartments and mobile homes on Bebee to the Northwest, as 

well as the hospital and commercial regions to the Southwest which have large amounts of impervious 

cover that create extra run-off. The prospective site is known for flooding and is within the 100 Year 

Flood Plan. That being said, the propensity for erratic water behavior and risk of flooding would create a 

high risk for life safety to residents occupying that acreage, to firefighters, other first responders and 

rescue workers. Please consider this for zoning purposes. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Inspector Marcus Peterson 

Kyle Fire Department 

(512) 999-3386 

mpeterson@kylefire.com  

 

 

 


